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3.   APPLICATION: Z03-089   

Location: 8240 COLONIAL MEADOWS DRIVE (43240), being 5.68± acres 
located at the southern terminus of Colonial Meadows Drive (46-
44202045000) 

Existing Zoning: R, Rural District. 

Request: L-C-4, Limited Commercial District. 

Proposed Use: Unspecified commercial development. 

Applicant(s):      Colonial Meadow LLC; c/o Donald T. Plank, Atty.; 145 East Rich  
                                       Street; Columbus, Ohio 43215. 

Property Owner(s): The Applicant. 

            Planner: Shannon Pine, 645-2208; spine@columbus.gov 

 

BACKGROUND: 
 

o  This application was tabled at the January 8, 2004 Development Commission Meeting by the 
recommendation of the Development Commission members.  The undeveloped 5.68-acre lot is 
currently zoned in R, Rural District.  The applicant requests the L-C-4, Limited Commercial 
District to allow commercial development in conjunction with adjacent undeveloped commercial 
land to the south. 

 
o The site is bounded by single-family lots in Delaware County to the north and east, vacant land 

zoned in the L-C-4, Limited Commercial District to the south, and I-71 to the west. 
 
o The limitation text is consistent with the abutting and other nearby L-C-4 Districts by establishing 

nearly identical use restrictions, development standards, and access controls (there will be no 
vehicular access from Colonial Meadows Drive to the site).  The proposal also establishes more 
sensitive buffering in consideration of the single-family lots to the north and east in Delaware 
County by providing specific lighting, landscaping, screening, and setback controls.   

 
o The site lies within Subarea J2 of The Far North Plan (1994), which recommends preserving 

existing residential development and infill residential development that is compatible with 
existing residential development.  A deviation from that recommendation is warranted due to the 
planned expansion of Fashion Mall Parkway and new interchange where this site abuts I-71.    

                                                                                                    

CITY DEPARTMENTS’ RECOMMENDATION:   Approval.   
 

The proposed L-C-4, Limited Commercial District provides nearly identical use restrictions, development 
standards, and access controls (there will be no vehicular access from Colonial Meadows Drive to the 
site) as abutting and nearby commercial districts.  The limitation overlay text establishes sensitive 
buffering in consideration of the single-family lots to the north and east in Delaware County by providing 
specific lighting, landscaping, screening, and setback controls.  While the Far North Plan (1994) 
recommends infill residential development, a deviation is warranted due to the planned expansion of 
Fashion Mall Parkway and new interchange where this site abuts I-71.   

mailto:spine@columbus.gov


ORD # 0727-2004 

 



ORD # 0727-2004 

   

1348 McNaughten Road 

AR-1 to L-C-4  

Approximately 1.74 acres 
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